
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT FOR THE PROPOSED CONSTRUCTION AND OPERATION OF 

A SERVICE STATION IN ENDOLA SETTLEMENT OHANGWENA REGION-NAMIBIA,  

 

Junior Baiano Industrial Consultants cc hereby give notice to all potentially Interested and Affected Parties (I&APs) that an 

application will be made to Environmental Commissioner in terms of the Environmental Management Act (No 7 of 2007) and the 

Environmental Impact Assessment Regulations (GN 30 of 6 February 2012) for the following activity: 

 

PROJECT LOCATION:  The proposed project site is located about 30km North of Oshakati town, along the Oshakati-
Oshikango C45 highway. The project site is overlooking Endola shopping Centre to the west.   

 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION: The construction and operation of a fuel dispensation and storage facility 

PROPONENT: Ino Investment (PTY) LTD 

Public Meeting 

Date: 16 February 2019 

Time: 11 00hrs 

Venue: Endola Community Hall 

ENVIRONMENTAL CONSULTANT: Junior Baiano Industrial Consultants  

REGISTRATION OF I&APS AND SUBMISSION OF COMMENTS: 

In line with Namibia’s Environmental Management Act (No. 7 of 2007) and EIA regulations (GN 30 of 6 February 2012), all I&APs 

are hereby invited to register and submit their comments, concerns or questions. All I&APs will be provided with a Background 

Information Document (BID) consisting of descriptive information about the development activity. Should you wish to register as 

an I&AP, kindly contact Junior Baiano Industrial Consultants on the contact details below: 

Tel: +264 (0) 81 147 2029   Email:  fredrich@jbic.com.na  

CLOSING DATE FOR COMMENTS: 01 March  2019 

 

 

mailto:fredrich@jbic.com.na

